
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/6/2012 10:26:13 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Emergency Response 

Paul - do you guys have a satellite phone in the case of a major emergency ? I 
understand we have one - maybe only one. If there is a major event and the cell 
towers are down, how will we get in touch with you guys ? I'm just thinking out loud 
right now. 
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